
In support of Veterans Day and military service 

members in our communities, including many of our 

LCPD officers, LCCPAAA worked with Community 

Outreach to promote safety awareness, community 

policing and LCPD programs during this year's 

Salute To Military Service at the Kemah Boardwalk.  

Even though the weather did not cooperate, K-9 

officers were still able to provide demonstrations for 

the public on drug interdiction, criminal 

 apprehension and evidence location.
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October Volunteer Hours 143 = $3,224.65  

The LCCPAAA hosted an appreciation picnic for all 

League City first responders and their families. The 

event was sponsored by HEB and A Better Bounce. 

LCCPAA served over 250 hamburgers and hot dogs 

with all the trimmings to our officers, firefighters, 

paramedics, and their families.  We enjoyed beautiful 

Fall weather, camaraderie, good food, a bounce castle 

and games.  Remaining food and supplies were 

donated to the Resource and Crisis Center of 

Galveston County, located in Galveston, where it 

provided a little relief for local in-need families. HEB 

mascot Buddy even made an appearance. 

 

 

 

First Responders Family Picnic 

 

Salute to Military Service Event at Kemah 

 Boardwalk

 

 

 



November 2015 Officer of the Month 

Detective Scott Aldridge

Honoring Chief Darrell Allen  

On November 21st, LCCPAAA was privileged to help 

honor the life & sacrifice of Chief Darrell Allen along 

with TCPD CPA Alumni and Dickinson PD CPA 

Alumni. With the amazing support of HEB, we were 

able to host a hospitality suite for the visiting Honor 

Guard officers as well as assist TCPD by setting out 

cones/directing guests in the parking area.  

 

Detective Scott Aldridge has been in law enforcement for twenty- two years and currently holds his Master 

Police Officers License.  Det. Aldridge began his career with the League City Police department in 2003 as a 

patrol Officer.  He was assigned to CID (detective) in 2007.  While he works an array of crimes, his main focus 

is on residential burglaries, vehicle burglaries and stolen vehicles. 

 On 09-08-15 at approximately 2:45 A.M. Det. Aldridge was called out to the 

First Choice Emergency Room located at 3016 W. Marina Bay Drive.  He was 

advised that a robbery at gunpoint had taken place and an unknown amount of 

narcotics had been stolen.  During the investigation of this crime another 

robbery at gunpoint took place at approximately 8:30 A.M. that included a 

stolen vehicle.  LCPD Officers located the vehicle and a pursuit ensued.  Det. 

Aldridge followed the pursuit until the vehicle crashed into the Walgreens in 

Kemah.  The suspect fled into the Walgreen and began shooting in an unknown 

direction.  Det. Aldridge observed the crash and immediately went to the rear 

of the Walgreens anticipating the suspect would attempt to escape.  He then 

began to utilize LCPD and Kemah Officers and place them in tactical position 

until SWAT could arrive and take over the scene. 
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We Back the Blue! 

 
 

Detective Scott Aldridge (Right) with 

Alumni President Jack Compton (Left) 

For his service and dedication Detective Aldridge was presented a plaque and a gift at the Alumni general 

meeting on Thursday, November 12th.  To learn more about the League City Citizens Police Academy and 

the Alumni Association visit us at lccpaaa.org or on Facebook.  November’s program cosponsored by 

Awards of Distinction and Kemah Boardwalk. 

http://www.lccpaaa.org/
https://www.facebook.com/lccpaaa

